
 

 

P24-09 

Contract non-award 

 

 
DATE:  August 20, 2024 

 

TO:   All Bidders 

 

FROM:  Brad Richardson 

   Director of Procurement Services  

 

RE: P24-09, HVAC Filters  

 

 

FCS is notifying all participating vendors that our request for HVAC Services under 

solicitation RFP P24-09 has been canceled. FCS will resolicit these services with a desire 

to capture a larger contractor pool within our budget for departments and schools to utilize. 

 

 

Thank you for participating in our proposal. 

 

 

 


